From: Paul J Ecker

Sent: May 4, 2011 12:25 PM
To: Dawn McAlpine

Subject: Naming of GO station

Good afternoon Dawn,

| understand that a motion will be considered at Monday's Council meeting to name the new GO Station
Allandale Waterfront.

I hope to return from Toronto that day in enough time to make a deputation at the Council meeting. Time
is tight. Failing that | will send a letter to council and city staff.

Regards
Paul

Paul ] Ecker



